

4. 405-872-3441

http://nobleps.com

4601 E. Etowah Road, Noble, OK 73068

September 25, 2023

Dear Senior Parents and Guardians:

The 2024 Seniors are part of a cohort of recipients for a grant funded by the University of Oklahoma's K20 Center. Over the past few years, the K20 Center has taken this group of seniors on college visits, funded technology and learning material purchases, and has provided extensive teacher professional development training.

K20 Center representatives visited with our seniors this morning to inform them of one more opportunity through this grant. If students will go to this link:

https://tinyurl.com/SSLFUTURE, then, they can complete modules to earn post-secondary funding to the school of their choice. For each module that students complete, the K20 Center will deposit \$100.00 into the bursar account of the University; College; or Trade School that the student plans on attending next year.

Please call Kristal Standridge or Joe Rohr with any questions at (405) 872-3441.

Sincerely,

Kristal Standridge Noble High School Principal